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All Saints CE First School 
School Lane, Church Leigh. ST10 4SR 

www.allsaints-leigh.school  T: 01889 502289 
 
2nd February 2023 Newsletter 

 

Staffing Update 
Mrs Abbott is currently too unwell to work but her 
roles are being covered by other staff members 
or our regular supply teacher Mrs Poole.  We all 
wish her a speedy recovery.  
 

Mothering Sunday Lunch & Worship 
 We are delighted to invite our lovely Mums (or 
a female relative in absence of Mum) to our 
Mothering Sunday lunch and Worship.  This will 
take place on Friday 17th March in school and 
a separate booking form will be sent out to you 
to order lunch with your child.  Please keep an 
eye open for it.   

 

Boy’s Toilet Upgrade 
The work to complete this upgrade is almost 
done having been delayed by an issue with 

the roof.  Hopefully next week the boys will be 
able to use these fabulous new facilities.  

 

Easter Service and Lunch 
Each family will be able to invite a 

Grandparent to the Easter lunch on Thursday 
30th March.  This will be followed by our Easter 

Service in All Saints Church (pending their 
repair being completed on time). All family 
members are welcome to join us in church 

from 1.30pm.  A booking form will be sent out 
nearer the time. 

 
 
 

Spring Term Dates                        

Tuesday 7th February – Class 3 visit to St Mary’s First 
School to watch a performance of the Rhyming Bible 

Tuesday 7th February - Dodgeball Fixture for Class 3 
at Windsor Park 

Wednesday 8th February – Nature Nutz in Class 2 at 
1pm 

Monday 13th February – Family Felt Workshop at 
3.15pm 

Friday 17th February – School ends for half term 

Monday 27th February – School re-opens 

Friday 3rd March – Bingo and curry night 

Monday 6th March – Full Governing Board Meeting at 
6pm 

Thursday 9th March – Cross Country fixture for Class 3 
at Thomas Alleynes High School 

Friday 17th March – Mother’s Day Service and lunch 

Monday 20th March – Parent’s Evening 3.30 – 6pm 

Thursday 23rd March – Easter Fayre & Raffle 

Thursday 30th March – Easter Service and Lunch  

Friday 31st March – End of term  

Monday 17th April – INSET day  

Tuesday 18th April – School re-opens to children 

 Nursery and Pre-School 
Applications for September 2023 
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Bingo and Curry Night  
Our popular family bingo and curry night is 

taking place on Friday 3rd March.  Tickets are 
now available from the School Office.  Curry 

alternatives are available.  

Applications for any 2 or 3 year old children 
are now being accepted for Pre-School and 
Nursery beginning in September 2023.  
Application forms are available from the 
school office and visits to the school are 
warmly welcome.  Please share this in the 
local community with any families with 
children of this age.  

 

Star Foundation Clothing Bin 
The Star Foundation have visited school today 
and presented us with a cheque for £2295.63 
 
This is an amazing amount which has added 
up since we have had no visit since before 
Covid.  We want to thanks all families and 
members of the community for supporting the 
school by using this clothing bank. 
 
Staff are planning what will be the best use of 
this donation to benefit all children in school. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Foundation Sport Lead Visits 
In addition to the donation from proceeds of 
the clothing bank, the Star Foundation are 
also providing a sport’s coach each week 
until the end of the academic year.  The 
children in Y1 – Y4 will receive an hour’s 
lesson on martial arts or dance alternating 
each week.  They will start with Coach Con 
next Tuesday with martial arts and Coach 
Beth will visit to lead dance the following 
week.  Huge thanks to the Star Foundation 
for providing this for our children.   

 
 
 

 

 

 


